
 
 

Dear Parents: 

As most of you know, when your child becomes a student of Trinity High School, it is an expectation for 
all parents to work bingo. Bingo is the school’s biggest fundraiser and generates normally over $100,000 
a year. This fundraiser is needed and we cannot do without it. The dollars earned from bingo help us to 
pay teachers’ and coaches’ salaries as well as various bills. Without the bingo fundraiser, parents would 
be expected to pay an additional $1,000 per student each year. 

Every family at Trinity is asked to work bingo one night each month to help with this fundraiser. If you 
cannot work your scheduled night each month, then you will be expected to find a sub for the night. I 
will share the sub list with you at a later time. Incoming freshmen families need to begin working bingo 
in the month of May as our senior parents will be finishing up their obligation to the school. 

Please take the opportunity to pick a night that works with your schedule. I will do my best to 
accommodate your request. Please mark your selection and send to the school office in the next few 
days. If I do not receive your form, I will add you to the schedule where needed. I’ll let you know in April 
to which team you are assigned. Please mark your calendar of this monthly obligation. The only days we 
do not work bingo are Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Eve/Day. 

 

Parent Name: _______________________________________________ 

My Preference is: 

1st Monday Night __________ 2nd Monday Night __________ 

3rd Monday Night __________ 4th Monday Night __________ 

1st Thursday Night __________ 2nd Thursday Night __________ 

3rd Thursday Night __________ 4th Thursday Night __________ 

__________  I plan to have a permanent sub so I never have to work. 

__________ I am willing to learn to be a caller, office worker, chairperson, or pull-tab leader. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (270) 302-8127.  Thank you for your 
commitment to this endeavor and to our school! 

 
Andrea Aud 
Bingo Coordinator 
Trinity High School  


